
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru  

Phase XI/2023/Selection Post 

Nursing Officer in CGHS 

Post Category No. KK11323 

 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 14/12/2023.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase XI/2023 for the above post, are held Ineligible, by User Department for the 

reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have also been informed 

about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.No. Roll No Name of Candidate Category Reasons for Rejection 

1.  1312022257 SHWETA GUPTA OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

2.  3312001270 ASHIK NS OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

3.  3312003836 CHAITRA MALLAPUR OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

4.  3312008585 ASWATHY VIJAY OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

5.  4312004476 UMASHANKAR OBC 

Ineligible.  Nursing Council 
Registration not valid as on 
crucial date 

6.  5312003216 JYOTI BAFILA OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

7.  5312065110 ANIL KUMAR SAINI OBC 

Inelgible.  No Educational 
Qualification documents 
enclosed 

8.  8312016341 LOURDE RAJA L OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 



9.  8312016504 THEBURAL L OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

10.  8312016791 HARIHARAN B OBC 

Ineligible.  Final Year marks 
card and degree certificate 
and nursing council 
registration beyond crucial 
date 

11.  8312017086 RAMA .E OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

12.  9312003324 
DOLAS CHAITANYA 
VIJAYRAO OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received in 
this office 

13.  9312003453 ANUJ OBC 

Ineligible.  Applicant's 
name in application and 
Matriculation certificate 
not matching 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.No Roll No. Name of Candidate Category Remarks 

1 2312004305 SUSHMITA KUMARI OBC Eligible 

2 5312018398 AADESH SRIVASTAVA OBC Eligible 

3 5312054163 MONA KUMAWAT OBC Eligible 

4 1312035854 
RAMESH KUMAR 
KACHHAWAH OBC Eligible 

5 5312049834 
RAMNIWAS 
CHOUDHARY OBC Eligible 

6 5312039623 ANIL KUMAR OBC Eligible 

7 2312006006 BALAKRISHNAN V OBC Eligible 

8 2312002465 NARAYAN LAL OBC Eligible 

9 8312024280 PRIYANKA M OBC Eligible 

10 5312048693 ANIL YADAV OBC Eligible 

11 8312017857 SAHAYA KEERTHANA T OBC Eligible 

12 8312022405 GOKILA. R OBC Eligible 

13 3312000270 
BASAVARAJ 
HUNASHYAL OBC Eligible 

14 5312058456 OM PRAKASH PUNIA OBC Eligible 



15 8312015411 BALAJI S OBC Eligible 

16 3312004319 PRADEEP OBC Eligible 

17 1312073140 MANISH KUMAR OBC Eligible 
 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility 

fully. Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled 

by the User Department 

 

   

 SSC(KKR), Bangalore 

24/01/2024 

 


